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NEWS & STORIES 

As we all prepare for back-to-school, 
we want to help support you and 
your children in whatever form their 
educational experience takes this 
year. In 2019, on average, families 
spent close to $700 per student for 
school supplies. In addition, many 

schools also asked parents to contribute up to $100 per 
family for general use classroom materials. When 
combined with other childcare costs, many military 
families face dicult choices about whether to ensure their 
children are well supplied for school or whether to 
purchase other essential items for their family, including 
clothing and food. This year, the Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
in partnership with Operation Homefront, will distribute 
1,850 backpacks -lled with much-needed school supplies to 
military families at each of our communities. We are proud 
to be partnering with this well-respected national non-
pro-t who last year provided backpacks to over 43,000 
military children across the U.S. Watch for more 
information in the coming days about this e ort and how 
you can apply to receive school supplies for your child. As 
we move ahead together and navigate these uncertain 
times, we remain committed to serving you and your 
families.  
Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

 

Our President’s Message 

August 

2020 

Contact Information 

101 Arkansas Blvd, Jacksonville, AR 72076 

Phone: 501-983-9044 • Fax: 501-983-9021 

Facebook: Little Rock Family Housing 

Pool Hours:  
  10:00 am - 5:00 pm  Monday — Sunday  

 

**The last weekend the pool will be open is September 5** 

Get out and explore: 
Tired of staying inside during quarantine? Go check out Pinnacle 

Mountain State Park as well as the Big Dam Bridge  

Restaurants offering curbside: 
Purple Onion 

Chili’s 

Colton’s  

Fire & Stone  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 



littlerock-family-housing.com 

Meet Kendra, she is a leasing specialist here at Little Rock 
Family Housing.  

Two Fun Facts: My family and I drag race. I am pursing my 
Master’s Degree in Cyber Security.  

Kendra says that, “I love working with the team in order to help 
our community and military members have the best experience 
possible with Hunt.”  

 

Employee Spotlight 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATES 

August 20th 
Come grab a burst of energy snack bag before school is back in 
session. First come first serve for Little Rock Family Housing 
Residents only. Drive through style at LRFH Welcome Center 
on August 20 from 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm  

August 26th 
National Dog Day: drop a picture of your dog on our Facebook 
page by the end of closing on August 27 for a chance to win a 
dog basket 

 

 

 


